
Bambenelli Sunday

Dear Children,  you are warmly invited to bring to Mass next weekend (Dec 17th/18th) the little crib figure of the baby Jesus from your crib at home for a Bambenelli Sunday blessing.  In doing this you will be joining children from all over the city of Rome who on the Third Sunday of Advent bring their little Bambenellis to the Pope for him to bless.  I look forward very much to seeing you.
Masses are Saturday evening 7.30 pm in Clonoe

                   Sunday 9.30 am in Kingsisland

                   Sunday  12 noon in Brocagh

After that you will only be seven sleeps away from Christmas Day.  With much love and blessings to you.  
                                     Canon Benny  
